
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI Act). 
 
You have requested information relating to contract 2017/S 227-473124 ‘Breakdown and recovery 
services for motor vehicles’.   
 
Under the FOI Act you have the right to be informed if the information is held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) and the right to be provided with the information subject to 
certain exemptions.    I can advise you that this framework contract has not yet been awarded and is 
still in the evaluation stage, information is not held, therefore, in relation to your first request: 
suppliers who applied for the contract and were successful and unsuccessful. 
 
On conclusion of the procurement process further information will be published about the 
successful bidder and the contract awarded via the Bluelight procurement database 
(https://bluelight.eu-supply.com).   
 
Some information about the contract has been previously published and you can find further 
information via the link below, including the maximum value and duration of the contract. 
 
https://uk.eu-supply.com/ctm/Supplier/PublicTenders/ViewNotice/13867 
 
This email should be treated as a refusal notice under S17 of the FOI Act, therefore.   Information 
relating to the successful and unsuccessful bidders is not held.   Information relating to the contract 
value, duration of contract and renewal is already available via the link above and is therefore 
exempt by way of Section 21 ‘Information reasonably accessible by other means’.   This is an 
absolute exemption which does not require a public interest test. 
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